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Description automatically generated]As the colder weather is approaching can we please ask that your child has gloves, hats, wellies and wet suits with them. Due to COVID-19 we are unable to provide these. Wellies and wet suits can stay at nursery to sabe bringing these in daily.
Our focus this month is settling our children into nursery and showing them new routines. Free flow play is new for our children and having this freedom at nursery may take some time to get used to.
We know a drop off and collection there is no privacy for chats about your child. If you have any concerns or just want a chat with us, please don’t hesitate to ask. You can contact via the FAMLY app or call us directly on 01224 472879 .
Please keep an eye out for information regarding our move to 900 hours. We do not know when we will be to this as yet but will keep you all updated as and when.
Dates for your diary…
13th November – Children in Need, Pyjama day
20th November – CLOSED for Inservice Day
30th November – Snack fees due
11th December – Christmas Movie day, Pyjama day
18th December – Last day of term… Party Day
			Christmas songs LIVE ON FAMLY
Fishermoss Nursery
01224 472879
email –  natalie.munro@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
As the colder weather is approaching can we please ask that your child has gloves, hats, wellies, and wet suits with them. Due to COVID-19 we are unable to provide these. Wellies an [Grab your reader’s attention with a great quote from the document or use this space to emphasize a key point. To place this text box anywhere on the page, just drag it.]
d wet suits can stay at nursery to save bringing these in daily. 
Our focus this month is settling our children into nursery and showing them new routines. Free flow play is new for our children and having this freedom at nursery may take some time to get used to. 
We know at drop off and collection there is no privacy for chats about your child. If you have any concerns or just want a chat with us about your child, please don’t hesitate to ask. You can contact via the FAMLY app or call us directly on 01224 472879 . 
Please keep an eye out for information regarding our move to 900 hours. We do not know when we will be moving to this as yet. 
Dates for your diary….
13th November – Children in Need, Pyjama day 
20th November – CLOSED for Inservice Day
30th November – Snack fees due
11th December – Christmas Movie Day wear pyjamas
18th December – Last day of term… Party Day 
			Christmas songs LIVE on FAMLY






Welcome
We are all enjoying being in our new nursery, the children are settling in great!
This is our new style newsletter and we will update you termly here and regularly via our FAMLY app.
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